T oF STRATION APPROVED

STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
APRIL 3, 2014

The Stratton School Board held its monthly meeting on April 3, 2014 at the Stratton
Town Office. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young, Director, Lorraine
M. Weeks-Newell, Secretary, and Steven John, WCSU Superintendent.

NEW BUSINESS: The minutes of the March 6, 2014 meeting were read with Thomas
Montemagni motioning to approve as ammended and Siobhan Young seconding.

The Board read the minutes of the Annual School Meeting which was held at Town
Meeting Day on Tuesday, March 4, 2014. Siobhan Young motioned to approve the
minutes and Lorraine Weeks-Newell seconded. The minutes were signed by the board
members.

The school board is requesting to borrow funds from the Town General Fund in
anticipation of revenues to be received by the end of the school fiscal year, June 2014.
The shortfall is due to anticipated revenues not yet received and greater expediters than
budgeted for. The amount of $60,000 would be at a 0% interest rate and would be paid
back by June 30, 2015.

BILLING:
Joyce A. Carol - Special Education counseling $ 1,470.00
Nancy Baginski Schachinger - Speech Services $ 720.00
Windham Central Supervisory Union $ 4,455.00

The order was reviewed, approved and signed.
The amount of the April 3, 2014 order was $6,645.00.

Superintendent John shared with the Board the approval of a new bill, H883 by the
House Education Committee. The bill would evolve over the next 6 years with its
purpose being to eliminate supervisory unions in favor or PreK - 12 expanded districts
governed by a single board and operating with a single budget. There are 13
components to the bill.

As there was no other business, Siobhan Young motioned to adjourn the meeting and
Thomas Montemagni seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary



